
20/08/2021 

MR Peter Coulter 
2 / 18 Foamcrest AVE 
Newport NSW 2106 
peter.b.coulter@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

We are against the proposed development in Roberson Road as it does not meet the 
provisions of the Master Plan. If this redevelopment needs to go ahead it should be done in a 
manner that will be in keeping with the village atmosphere that the Newport residents prefer 
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